“TK” NOTES
November 18th – November 22nd, 2024
Letter of the Week: Kk				Number of the Week: 12	
Sight Word: “is” 
	This week we will continue to learn about “Growing Up Healthy”. Students will continue to learn about the 5 different food groups. They will gain an understanding of what it means to eat a nutritious meal. We will also focus our learning on the concepts of rhyming and syllables, and we will begin to introduce simple sight words. In math, students will continue to sort objects in a variety of ways, make patterns, and count up to 10 objects in a group. We will also work on recognizing numbers up to 15 and counting to 30. 
Multicultural Feast: We are very much looking forward to our feast on Nov. 22nd! The students are excited and so are we! We have been learning about food, holidays, and family traditions. This is a special culminating activity that we hope everyone will enjoy. Please reach out to your child’s teacher if you have any questions regarding the details of the feast. Students will not need to bring a snack/lunchpail on this day! 
Upcoming Dates: Upcoming Dates: 11/22 Multicultural Feast; 11/25-11/29 No School in observance of Fall/Thanksgiving Break; 12/2 November Homework is due (Calendar & Read Aloud Log)
We appreciate your support!
Your “TK” Teachers: Mrs. Ochoa & Ms. Cintra do Prado
